
From: Adcox, Seanna M. <SAdcox@ap.org>
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Date: 11/5/2015 11:01:10 AM

Subject: Can I get a copy.....

Of the letter from the governor’s office to Chairman White and Leatherman about the National Guard’s costs during 
the flood? Livingston has made several references to it this morning before the Ways and Means Committee.
 
Thanks,
Seanna

The information contained in this communication is intended for the use
 
of the designated recipients named above. If the reader of this 
 
communication is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified
 
that you have received this communication in error, and that any review,
 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly
 
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please 
 
notify The Associated Press immediately by telephone at +1-212-621-1898 
 
and delete this email. Thank you.
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